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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/08/2020  16:50:102020/2169/P COMMNT Anne Stevens This application was registered on 4 August but as late as 10 August there were no accompanying documents 

visible on this site at all.  Since it represents an addition of 15 flat to the previous application for 20, it seems 

likely that what is proposed is substantial over-development and likely to result in flats of unacceptably small 

size. But there is no way of judging this without the supporting documents. 

There is also an issue relating to the extent of affordable housing proposed - this was a major weakness of the 

proposal for 20 flats. But again details are required.

Given that the consultation period ( to 31 August) includes a Bank Holiday please extend the consultation 

period by at least one week.
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